
 Hello William Wood Missions to Russia supporters: 

 On the following page is an update Andre sent to me on June 24th via WhatsApp.  On June 
 29th I received word that Andre’s access to Facebook Messenger has been restored! 
 If you do not have a Facebook account and would like to communicate with him, here is his 
 email and WhatsApp information: 

 Email:  andrey12nn@mail.ru 
 WhatsApp: +7 912 961-50-97 

 About a month ago, Andre launched a YouTube channel where he has been uploading videos of 
 Biblical teaching (in English!). You can view his videos by searching “Andre Hebrew Bible Study” into 
 the Youtube search bar. If you’d like notified when he shares new videos, click the red “Subscribe” 
 button on the upper right hand corner 

 Thank you for your continued prayer and financial support of this ministry. If you or your 
 church family would like  to be involved financially  with the mission in the village of Don and 
 the surrounding area, your donations can be mailed to: William Wood Missions to Russia, 
 C/O Steve and Dianna Law, 1693 Township Road 1400 E, Gladstone, IL 61437. 

 In Christ, 
 Justin Allaman 

mailto:andrey12nn@mail.ru


 June 24th: 

 Hello! We are doing good. Praise the Lord! Good news: two new ladies from the village of 
 Kebanyal (where Tamara lives) have started attending the Don church. They come with 
 their kids who have loved the Don church Childrens service that Lena and Anya are in 
 charge of. They seem to really love the fellowship and the teaching. Their names are Tanya 
 and Lena. You can keep them in prayers. 

 We want to praise the Lord for my Youtube channel.  I have a Russian channel and the 
 English one. The number of views is growing. People are watching in Russia, Ukraine, 
 Estonia, Germany, Kazakhstan and the US. With God's help, I hope the channel will help 
 spread the Word the world over. Thanks for watching, liking, subscribing and reposting!!! 

 We found out about a need in Ust Kulom to help a handicapped elderly man. We got the 
 info from a local social worker. The man's name is Ivan. They needed volunteers to help put 
 the firewood into the barn, cut some old boards for him and stack them. My family and Elijah 
 (Antonenas nephew) volunteered to help. We didn't see the man. He was locked up inside 
 by the social worker. Hope to see him and talk to him personally 

 Simeon is in the village of Uguidyag helping the locals right now! I will be sending pictures 
 of his work there soon. 

 Thanks for praying, 
 Pastor Andre 

https://www.facebook.com/messenger_media/?thread_id=1458590986&attachment_id=1123680345166967&message_id=mid.%24cAAAAAFbwVQqH9uCOZ2BxZs1QYKcR
https://www.facebook.com/messenger_media/?thread_id=1458590986&attachment_id=607825707388590&message_id=mid.%24cAAAAAFbwVQqH9uCOZ2BxZs1QYKcR

